=
Fhe Oheio

Office of the

General Manager

November 20, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

We take great pleasure in confirming that The Oberoi, Mauritius has been
reviewed and audited by Mr. Thomas Buehrmann, Chief Executive Officer
of Seven Stars and Stripes, in October 2007.

The audit was conducted in the most thorough and professional manner.
Mr. Buehrmann’s knowledge and dedication to recognise the best of the
best in luxury hospitality is outstanding. His approach and ambition was
the motivating factor for The Oberoi, Mauritius to achieve the
extraordinary and being awarded with 6 Stars and 7 Stripes.

Furthermore, we are confident that, under a sales & marketing aspect,
the exposure and subsequent impact to a selected target audience, will
be widely acknowledged and further enhance our reputation as the
premier resort destination in Mauritius.

Seven Stars and Stripes is truly the global award organisation for the
ultimate in hospitality and luxury products.

With my warmest personal regards,
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Sjefke Jansen
General Manager




